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Schools can prohibit guns on their campuses. Cities and counties should be able to, 

too. 

I believe there should be fewer guns in public spaces. 

We know that more gun laws mean fewer gun deaths. These laws work. 

As a mother and a pediatrician, safety of our communities are of the utmost 

importance.  I support any steps we can take to make our communities safer for 

everyone.   

Sincerely 

Cigdem Toroslu, MD 


